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SUMMARY 
Senate Bill 994 would amend Public Act 133 of 1955 to provide criteria for persons seeking reemployed following active 
service in the military. 
 
The fiscal impact of this bill on the state or local units of government is indeterminate.  The cost of reemploying state and 
local governmental workers is dependent on available positions, length of absence, potential level advancements, base 
salary, bargaining unit negotiated increases and other economic factors. 
 


